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NSYO UPDATE: March 2015 

 
Easter Holidays 
 
This evening is our last rehearsal of the spring term; our next rehearsal will be Wednesday 15th 
April.  
 
Alton Towers Trip 
 
There have been some requests/suggestions that we should have a social trip to Alton Towers.  
 
We are currently working on a provisional date of Sunday 17th May and would look to include 
return coach travel from Sutton Coldfield within the overall cost of the trip.  
 
The current price of a day ticket to Alton Towers is a staggering £50.40!! However, providing we 
can get over 10 people we can get the group discount price of £32.76. Once the cost of coach 
travel is taken into account it will come to approximately £45 per person. We will continue to 
investigate other discount opportunities may be available in order to reduce this price further. 
 
Friends and family are also welcome.  
 
At this stage we are after an initial indication of how many people would be interested in going.  
 
Please complete the form below and return to our next rehearsal on 15th April – alternatively send 
the details over email to: mail@nsyo.org.uk. 
 
 
Member name(s):          
 
Contact email address:         
 
[   ] I am interested in a trip to Alton Towers on Sunday 17th May 
 
Number of tickets required    
 
If you are not interested in going please indicate why – you may select more than one option: 
 
[   ] Not available on this date    [   ] Too expensive 
 
[   ] Other, please specify         
 
If you have suggestions for other potential social trips please specify below or on the reverse: 
 
              

 
Contact details 

    
Email:   mail@nsyo.org.uk 
Website:  www.nsyo.org.uk 

Mobile:   07958 389 445 
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